Hello Setauket Families,

The Setauket PTA is currently accepting nominations for the following open board positions for
the 2024-2025 school year:

Vice President

Vice President of Fundraising
Treasurer

Corresponding Secretary
Joint Council Delegate

If you would like to be considered, please complete the application via this link by March 4th
https://forms.gle/7i7cU1nFrr9zNavz5

Please note, you must be a current PTA member in good standing in order to be an eligible
candidate.

If you have any questions, please reach out to a member of our Nominating Committee:

Helena Wagner: Helena3426@aol.com

Barbie Chen: Barbie. Tam@gmail.com

Lauren Perrone: LaurenOPerrone@hotmail.com
Carolyn O'Dwyer: ODwyerCarolyn@gmail.com

Jenna Alberti & Jacquie D'Aria
Setauket PTA Co-Presidents
President@SetauketPTA.com
www.setauketpta.com



